
09/30/1999 11:10 PM 

To: Perry W. Logan/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
cc: Bill Weppner/US-Corporate/3MIUS@3M-Corporate 

John R. Mulhausen/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
Larry R. Zobel/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
Jeffrey H. Mandel/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
Geary Olsen/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 

Subject: Re: Decatur FC Exposure Assessment - Presentation at IH 
ConferenceD 

Perry, we have developed a process to review all publications and public presentations at the FC Issue 
Core team, so I’ll take your proposal to the team for review, and get you and Geary an answer asap. In the 
meantime, please don’t make any commitments for the presentations until you have heard from us. I’ll call 
you to get the details. Thanks, Dave 

From: Perry W. Logan 

From: Peny W. f,ogan                   3M Decatur 01/090 
Date: 09/30/99 09:06 AM 

ESH&R / Industrial Hygiene Tel: (256) 552-6590/Tri 520-6590 

Fax: (256) 552-6275 / Tri 520-6275 

To: 

co: 

Subject: 

Bill Weppner/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
David - CHEM A. Sanders/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
John R. Mulhausen/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
Geary Olsen/US-Corporate/3M/US@3M-Corporate 
Decatur FC Exposure Assessment - Presentation at IH Conference 

Hello Gentlemen! 

Since we are in the process to publishing our FC exposure assessment papers in scientific journals, 
would you support presentation(s) at the National IH conference in 2000? I could present the Decatur IH 
exposure assessment and Geary could present the serum study. 

Please let me know if we can pursue this. 
Thanks! 
Perry 
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